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Hello, I know that I am behind the 12 PM deadline, but I thought to submit my
comments. I am a homeowner on the block of Pink Street. While I am excited about
the development, I am concerned about adequate parking. The street is very narrow
and there are a lot of renters on the street. Some of the houses have more than two
people staying and this creates an issue for parking. Will there be parking spaces for
the development?-- 
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